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 �Yes, I want to do my part to make a difference in the lives of 
my neighbors and in our community!

My heartfelt gift for my neighbors:

	$10,000 	  $5,000 	  $2,500 	  $1,000 

	$500 	  $250 	  $100

EIN: 06-6071605

We are truly grateful for all donations!
Please complete both sides of this reply form and  
return with your donation in the enclosed envelope or 
donate now at: ntngreenwich.org/donation-form/.

Recognition Name (as you wish to be listed):
_________________________________________

 I wish to remain anonymous

Address:_________________________________
_________________________________________

Email:____________________________________

Phone:___________________________________

November 2023

Dear <<informal name>>, 

Let us introduce you to  
Maria Felipe, a client at 
Neighbor to Neighbor.

She and her husband moved to 
Greenwich, where a social worker 
put her in touch with Neighbor.  
At the time, Maria and her husband 
were struggling to make ends meet, 
and worried about their young child, 
6-year old Elmer, who wasn’t feeling well.

After many tests run at Yale New Haven Hospital, they found out  
that their only child had brain cancer and at most, had a year of  
life remaining. 

The Greenwich community, true to form, came together and planned 
special events for Elmer. The Greenwich Police Department hosted a 
Christmas party to give him toys. Neighbor to Neighbor provided special 
foods that Elmer liked and helped make his Thanksgiving and Christmas 
extra special. Maria shared that all of that made him very happy.

Sadly, Elmer passed away on May 4, 2021. 

Maria and her husband are thankful and feel blessed that they can  
come to Neighbor to Neighbor for food every week, particularly for  
eggs and milk. She likes seeing and talking with all the volunteers and 
staff, especially Jane at the reception desk, saying they are so nice and 
helpful to her.
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Make an impact now! Give online and learn about other ways to give including via stock,  
donor-advised funds, IRA, cryptocurrency, or estate plans: ntngreenwich.org/donation-form/

Payment type:

 Check enclosed and made payable to Neighbor to Neighbor

 Please charge my:  Visa   Mastercard   Amex   Discover

Card # _____________________________________________________

Exp. Date_________ 	Security Code________ 	 Zip Code____________

Signature___________________________________________________

 	Yes, please add the 3% processing cost so Neighbor to  
	 Neighbor receives 100% of my donation.

This gift is in  honor of    memory of

__________________________________________

 Please notify (name & address)

__________________________________________

__________________________________________

 	I have remembered Neighbor to Neighbor 	
	 in my will or trust with a legacy gift.

We are thrilled to share some happy news! As you may 
be able to tell from the photos, Maria is pregnant and due in January! 
Both parents are so joyful about the pregnancy while always keeping 
Elmer in their hearts.

“Thank you to all the donors, so that  
I can come and help my family.”

You have the unique opportunity to make a significant impact with  
your generous gift to Neighbor to Neighbor. In 2023, 26% of single 
adults and families in Greenwich earn less than the basic costs of living. 
They are unable to meet basic needs and lack nutritious food on a 
regular basis. 

There are so many different reasons why families need our help. We 
couldn’t do this work without the generous contributions from our 
donors. We are so thankful for your support. 

K. Brent Hill
Executive Director

Kristen Shapiro
Board Co-President

John Shulman
Board Co-President

P.S. Maria’s story is just one of the many families in our 
community needing assistance. Together, let’s end hunger, 
and watch children and families grow.


